
RSHE Parent Consultation 
 

The government has issued some new guidance for RSHE that comes into force in September 

2020. As a school we are currently looking at how we implement this. We are keen to hear 

views from our parents and to work in partnership with you. With this in mind please 

complete and return the survey. (low) 1 2 3 4 5 (high) 
 
My child/ren are in the following year 
groups (circle all that apply) 
 

 
Rec           1             2             3             4             5            6 
 

 
Please rate your knowledge about the 
government’s new framework for RSHE 

 

   (low)      1             2             3             4             5     (high) 

 
How familiar are you with the school’s 
current policy and curriculum for 
Relationships and Sex Education? 
 

   (low)      1             2             3             4             5     (high) 

 
How confident do you feel talking to your 
child about relationships, growing up and 
sex? 
 

   (low)      1             2             3             4             5     (high) 

 
Do you have any questions or concerns 
about the new guidance? 
 

                       YES                                    NO 

 
If yes, please briefly outline your 
questions/concerns 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Would you like to be involved in reviewing 
the school’s policy on RSHE? 
 

                       YES                                    NO 

 
Which of the following would you find 
useful? (tick all that apply) 
 

 

- Parent meeting about the new guidance 

- Looking at resources to be used 

- A workshop on talking to children about RSHE 

- Lists of books that can be used at home 

- Information about RSHE on curriculum newsletters 

 

 
Anything else to add? 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


